
 

 

July 8, 2024 
 
To our fireworks supporters, 
 
This is the show that almost didn’t happen. Set up on Wednesday was slowed due to rains passing through. The 
morning of July 4th. brought more rain, further delaying the loading process. Contingency plans for delay or 
complete cancelation were discussed but then as the day wore on the skies cleared and the forecast for evening 
showers diminished. Anxiety was replaced with excitement that the show was a go. The evening was perfect for 
an exciting enjoyable 4th. of July celebration. 
 
On behalf of the Ambassadors of Lake Saint Louis, thanks to everyone on the enclosed list of donors for the 2024 
fireworks display. This event would not be possible without the generous donations from the City of Lake Saint 
Louis, the Lake Saint Louis Community Association, Mueller Furniture, St. Joseph’s Hospital, and our fellow Lake 
Saint Louis neighbors.  
 
We appreciate your support and look forward to seeing you again next year for another exciting evening of 
fireworks festivities. 
 
The Ambassadors of Lake Saint Louis 
 


